
 

MEMO 
 
To:  Michael Green 
From: Dan Uhlenkott 
RE: TEAM High School 
Date: June 3, 2009 
 
 
For the 2009-2010 school year, TEAM High School will be operating with a new 
computer program called APEX.  It is much better than NOVANet in the fact that it is 
more interactive, more user friendly and can be accessed by other students in our 
school district.  Also, the Cowlitz County Juvenile Detention Center has switched from 
NOVANet to APEX because of the reasons listed above and other detention centers 
around the state have converted.   
 
Another change that we hope will occur for next year is more computers being installed 
at TEAM thereby allowing us to serve more students and not have them drop out or our 
schools completely.  As it is right now we serve close to 80 students and would like to 
increase our numbers.   
 
 


